
CRRSA Act Reporting (HEERF III) 

Quarterly Reporting for September 30, 2021 

 

Certification 

Illinois State University has signed and returned to the Department of Education the Certification and 

Agreement and intends to use all of funds allocated for Emergency Financial Aid Grants received under 

the CRRSA Act to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students. 

 

Funds Distributed and Student Eligibility 

As of September 30, 2021, Illinois State University has been allocated $22,062,690 of Emergency 

Financial Aid funds under the CRRSA Act (HEERF III) and has not yet distributed these funds and will 

distribute the funds as Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students.  Illinois State University has an 

estimated 20,233 students eligible to participate in programs under the CRRSA Act. 

 

Method to be Used to Determine Students Eligibility (Fall 2022) 

Illinois State University plans to prioritize funds to students with extenuating financial need based on the 

Estimated Family Contribution (EFC) from the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) or the 

Illinois Alternative Application for Financial Aid.   

 


